Resposta de aceite da autora Lorrae

Hi Tiago,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for being in contact, and for your efforts in translating the guide for the Brailian population, I hope it can be of use to many people. I am happy for you to publish the guide, it is great that the Brazilian association is supporting this. Perhaps it might be useful to put the association contact details on the final page in case people want to learn more about occupational therapy? 

I will forward your guide on to the team in Portugal, I think they are only just starting with the translation, so they may want to consider whether to adopt your version or create one specifically for Portugal. 

 Kind regards, 


Lorrae Mynard
PhD Candidate (Occupational Therapy)
School of Primary and Allied Health Care
Monash University
Level 4, Building G, Peninsula Campus
McMahons Road
Frankston VIC 3199
AUSTRALIA
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